From: Jeanne Schraub

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: cap and trade bill
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:23:57 AM

| am asking you to support and work to pass the strongest possible greenhouse gas emission bill.
While a warming planet threatens to dramatically alter all of the natural systems we depend upon; |
believe those of us who live in rural communities are likely to feel the effects more directly. It is well
past the time when we might have most effectively addressed these issues, We certainly can’t wait

any longer.

Gary Clarida
Rogue River Or.
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